NELCI»

NATIONAL PAYMENTS CORPORATION OF INDIA

Circular: NPCI/2016-17/AEPS/003 23" March 2017

To
All the member of Aadhaar Enabled Payment System & eKYC

Discontinuation of Mobile update services

1. UIDAI on 5" May 2016 has requested all the AUA/Sub AUAs/KUA to extend
mobile and email update facility of Aadhaar number holder by integrating
rmobile update API provided by UIDAI

2. Inreference to letter no F.No. K-11022/461/2016-UIDA| (Auth-II) received
from UIDAI on 22" March 2017, regarding discontinuation of Mobile update
services by AUA/Sub AUAs/KUA.

3. UIDAl has decided to keep in abeyance the updation facility by AUA/Sub
AUAs/KUA.

In view of above, NPCl as ASA/KSA has stopped Mobile update APl with immediate
effect. Member entities to kindly take a note of the above.

with warm Regards,
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